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Thank you for attending this Public Information 
Centre. 
 
-  No further changes in the study area are 

proposed. 
 
-  We encourage your feedback. Please provide us 

with comments by completing a comment sheet 
this evening or by sending us your comments by 
July 10, 2015. 

 
-  City staff will review all comments and prepare a 

report to City Council summarizing the technical 
findings of the traffic calming study and feedback. 

 
-  If you would like to be notified before the Council 

meeting when the report is presented, please 
provide your name and address at the registration 
table to be added to the project mailing list. 


